
----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Sophia Prieto Guzman <sophia@jitfosteryouth.org>

To: D. Kleske <dkleske@yahoo.com>

Cc: Chris Turner <chris@jitfosteryouth.org>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 at 02:45:40 PM PST

Subject: Just in Time for Foster Youth | Grant Check Received


Good afternoon Dr. Kleske,


It was a pleasure speaking with you on Friday, February 7th. This email is to 
confirm we have received the check from La Mesa Sunrise Rotary Club with the 
amount of $2,500 to support My First Home service.


There will also be a Thank You letter sent out to the club in the next couple of 
days to acknowledge the receipt of funds. We really appreciate the 
consideration and investment you provided to allow us to continue to impact the 
lives of the participants we serve.


Please let us know if there is anything else you may need from our end. I hope 
you have a great rest of your day!


Best regards,


Sophia Prieto Guzman


Volunteer Servies Manager


619.218.9581
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